
 

 

 

Security is Important 

It has come to our attention that a third party has established a look alike website, with a slightly 

different spelling.  Please ensure you access accounts through the official web address - 

https://www.cardcenterdirect.com/Login.aspx - which has a secure connection and valid certificate. 

Our website and your account are unaffected by this lookalike site. However, this is a precautionary 
note to urge you to be diligent and watch for fraudulent websites and pages. 
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